
Upcoming Events 

Saturday 1/21, 9am-12pm  
Saturday School & HW help

Saturday1/21, 9am-12pm    
Caldera Creative Lab

Saturday 1/21, 10am-12pm 
Family Support Group

Tuesday 1/24, 8:15-10am 
Oregon Coast Aquarium 
Assemblies

Wednesday 1/25, 6-7:30pm                                
PTA Meeting

Friday 1/27,  8:00-2:15                            
Regular School Day

Friday 1/27, 5:30-8:00pm       
PTA K-5 Dance

Wednesday, 2/1 8:15-8:55am 
Principal's Coffee

Wednesday 2/1                
Peninsula post office opened

Friday 2/3                                

Calendar Changes
Because of all of the inclement weather days 
there have been changes have been made to the 
school calendar. We will highlight the changes 
that we know of so far, but make sure to check 
the school website's calendar regularly.

• No Late Open Days. All the scheduled late open days have been 
removed for the rest of the year. 

• Saturday Support Group will be rescheduled for this Saturday 1/21.
• PTA Meeting rescheduled for Wednesday January 25th.
• PTA School Dance rescheduled for January 27th.
• No Spirit Week
• End of Quarter has moved to 2/2
• Teacher Inservice has been moved to 2/3. There will be school as 

usual on 1/27. 
• Family Learning Night and Recognition assembly might be adjusted 

to balance the schedule.  Look for more information coming soon. 
• Last Day of School has been changed to June 13th, 2017. Please 

keep in mind that this could change because of all the inclement 
weather days. The district is waiting to see if we have any more days 
off. Please keep this in mind when making summer plans. 

CHECK YOUR EMAIL WEEKLY FOR NEWS AND UPDATES 
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SATURDAY ACADEMY SCIENCE CLASS 

 We will still host a free Saturday Academy on the Wednesdays that would have been late 
open. Those days  will have a special format and students who register will go to the science 
class on those days after taking attendance in their homeroom class. Registration forms will 
go home with students today. A copy of the registration can also be found on our website. 
Please return the registration to your student's teacher or the front office as soon as you 
can. There is limited space available.  TAG students will be given priority registration. All 
other spaces will be assigned through a lottery process. 



Saturday 
Family 

Support Group
If at first you don’t succeed, try, try, again! This is our third time rescheduling this meeting and we are 
hoping to see you there this Saturday. We will be practicing mindfulness at home and working on the 
sewing machine to make eye pillows and sleep masks.  This group is meant for adult members of our 
community.  Students may join the Caldera Creative Lab during this time. 

When:  Saturday 1/21  10am-12pm        
Location: Peninsula School, room 125

What: Practicing mindfulness and sewing


